Burnley & Pendle Branch



## Tranquility Asian Support group of the Burnley and Pendle MS Branch

02 September 2013

Dear Santa's Pizza

Thank you for donating to Tranquility Asian support group of the Burnley and Pendle MS Society. You are wonderful!

It's easy to ignore our fundraising pleads, and I'm really glad you didn't. This is how we use the money its pays for funding and helping people with this awful disease - people like you give us money, so we can keep our contact club available for everyone around our district. Where we can meet and get out of our homes at least once a week.

On behalf of Tranquility, I thank you for joining us in our determination to create a life of suffering easier to bear - your donation of £200 makes the world of difference. Thank you.

I appreciate your trust in us, and I promise you we'll use your money wisely.

Kindness regards

## Vaba Habib

(Asian MS coordinator) Uqba Habib

If you would like to find out more about the Tranquility or have any questions then, please do contact us:

Mobile: 07742 830 229

Email: ms\_asiansupportgroup.burnley@hotmail.co.uk

Founder Sir Richard Cave KCVO CB DL

MS National Helpline 0808 800 8000 Registered Charity Nos. 1139257/SCO41990 www.mssociety.org.uk

